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Sunday, May 4th is the Last Day of In-Person, Early Voting  
for the May 6th, 2025 Primary/Special Election 

 
Sunday, May 4th is the last day of in-person, Early Voting for the May 6th Primary/Special Election.  For 
Hamilton County voters, the Early Vote Center (4700 Smith Road, Norwood 45212) will be open this weekend 
for voting during the following hours: 
  

• Friday, May 2nd (7:30am - 7:30pm) 

• Saturday, May 3rd (8:00am - 4:00pm) 

• Sunday, May 4th (1:00pm - 5:00pm) 
 
There is NO voting at the Board of Elections on Monday May 5th.   
 
On Election Day, voters should visit their neighborhood polling location where the polls will be open from 
6:30am-7:30pm.  Voters can view a sample ballot and confirm their Election Day Polling Location on the 
Board’s website (VoteHamiltonCountyOhio.gov). 
 
On Election Day, ONLY voters who have moved out of their precinct and have not yet updated their new 
address with the Board of Elections may vote at the Board’s Early Vote Center. 
 
It is important that voters bring unexpired, acceptable identification with them to vote. View the Acceptable 
Identification for Voting on the Board’s website (attached).  
 

### 
 

https://votehamiltoncountyohio.gov/sample-ballot/
https://votehamiltoncountyohio.gov/where-to-vote/
https://votehamiltoncountyohio.gov/
https://votehamiltoncountyohio.gov/photo-id-requirements/
https://votehamiltoncountyohio.gov/photo-id-requirements/

